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Chan, Barney, Env. Health

From: Jovanne Villamater [JVillam1@dtsc.ca.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2007 4:45 PM

To: Chan, Barney, Env. Health

Subject: FCBs at Carnation/Nestle site, 1310 14th St, Oakland
Attachments: Carnation Dairies overview notes.doc

Carnation Dalries
overview not... .
Hi Barney,

Here are the names of the three electronic files in particular that reference PCEs.
Hopefully vou can identify them, since these are some of the files Roseanna Carcia-La
Grille (ACDEH) sent to me:

GWM R _1989-08-11.pdf

MISC_R_1989-09-12.pdf (includes the above document)

SWI"R_1991—09—23.pdf (pg 1, 4, 10, 11, 19, 20, & 29 cf 31; Table 3}

CORRES.pdf {apprx 10MB; see Unauthorized Eelease Report dated September 12, 1389;
beginning p328 of 379 of the pdf)

They are fairly large, which is why I did not attach them. If you do have trouble
locating them, please contact me if vou would like me to send them te you.

I have also attached some of the notes I prepared on this issue.

Please interpret them with a grain of salt, for T may have incorrectly interpreted some of
the info. But thege notes esgentially sum up the reports stated above, so please read at
your own caution.

I have some documents I have received from Nestle regarding this site, but due to the
nconfidential” nature of the documents I am not sure if I can send it to you. It is just
something that would make understanding the PCE issues at the site a little easier, but is
not extremely c¢rucial. Let me check with our legal department to see what would be
possikle.

Hopefully this helps. 1It's been a while gince we last spoke, but hopefully not too late!

Thanks, and give me a call if there are any questicns, Jovanne

Jovanne Villamater

Hazardous Substances Engineer
Dept. Toxic Substances Control-
SMBRP/NCCCOP

(510) 540-3876

{(510) 540-3819 fax




